
News & Views

November 10, 2021
33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time

Casey Thompson preaching
Watch online at 10:30 AM

An important reminder for those coming to
the church in person. With the increased rate
of cases of the Delta variant, we are asking all
congregants to mask while in the building for
worship or other meetings.

Weekly bulletins are available.
They will be uploaded weekly by the end of day
Friday. You can download and /or print a copy

by clicking here.

Sunday Programs
Adult Education
9:00a - Bible Study w/ Joe Modica - Knox Rm.
& Zoom
5:30p - Companions in the Wilderness w/Rev.
Katy Shevel -Fireside Rm.
 
Youth
9:00a - Confirmation -208. 209
10:30a - MS / HS Sunday School - 208, 209

Children
9:00a - Children's Program - 204
10:30a - Sunday School - Davidson Hall

Installation of Richard Miller and Katy Shevel
​This Sunday - November 14, 2 PM
Rev. Katy Shevel and Rev. Dr. Richard Miller will be installed by the presbytery at Wayne
Presbyterian Church this Sunday, November 14, at 2 pm. Come join in the celebration as
we officially welcome them as pastors of our congregation. Dr. Briana Wong, a friend of
Katy's, will be preaching.

Youth Group Movie Night
​Friday, November 12 - 6:00-10:30 PM
Youth group is having a movie night in the Chapel with popcorn and
other movie-style snacks. Showtime for middle schoolers is 6:00-
8:00 pm and showtime for high schoolers is 8:30-10:30 pm.  We
will vote for movie choices at youth group. Hope to see you there!

Stewardship Campaign 2022 Update
The 2022 Stewardship Campaign is underway and as of November 7
(Dedication Sunday), pledges have been received from 161 church
members, representing $781,000 and about 54% of last year’s
participation. Thanks to all those who have already submitted their
Estimate of Giving for the upcoming year and for your steadfast
support and generosity. For those who have not yet done so, we
encourage and ask you to please return your Estimate of Giving to the
church office as soon as possible. Alternatively, you can contact Ruth
Wisniewski by phone (610.688.8700) or by email (ruthw@waynepres.org) to indicate your
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Estimate of Giving. Thanks to everyone for your continued generosity to help Wayne
Presbyterian Church thrive as we chart our way into God’s preferred future.

Companions in the Wilderness Adult Ed Class - Sundays
evenings in the Fireside Rm. & via Zoom
5:30-6:30 p.m.
For seven consecutive Sunday evenings, Rev. Katy will introduce us to
fellow companions of faith who found God with them in unexpected
ways. This Sunday, Nov. 14th, we will meet the Desert Mothers, a
radically courageous group of Christian monastics of the 4th and 5th
centuries. The Desert Mothers (or Ammas) left the material comforts of
society behind and started new lives in the isolated desert. Join us for a
fascinating discussion of these brave women. Coffee and tea will be
served in the Fireside Room. Please register here to be added to
Katy's class email list.

Are You Walking the Mourner’s Path? You Can Join Others
on the Journey ...
Walking the Mourner’s Path is a Christ-centered grief class that meets once
a week for eight weeks. This small group ministry brings together
participants who share the stories of the loved one each is mourning.
Participants cry, laugh, pray and worship together. Unique friendships are
formed, and many have noted their transformation during the eight weeks
and after. Each of the eight sessions ends with a prayer that sums up the
community being built with God’s help… “I place my hand in yours… And
together we can do what I cannot do alone.”

Please contact Lynne Eckman, by November 15, to learn more and to indicate your interest for the
upcoming session to begin in late November. Please share this invitation with friends and family and
know that the class is open to everyone.

Special TCP Clothing Drive November 16, 2-5 pm
Winter frost has visited us of late and TCP is having a clothing drive to help the residents of SW
Philly. We are collecting winter clothes only on November 16. Due to restrictions, we have limitations on
when, and how we can accept, but TCP needs your items. Please go to the website for full instructions on
how to PRESORT and deliver your items. Contact Marty Laird at mquayl@aol.com  or 484-432-1485 (cell
and text) for more information. 

Thanksgiving Baskets for Southwest
It is again time to be thankful for all we have. As has been our
tradition for at least the last 10 years, we are once again going to
collect funds to support vulnerable citizens with Thanksgiving
meals. Baskets will be distributed by Southwest CDC. For $40, you
can support a family in SW Philadelphia with a turkey and all the
extras. Please send a check to the church with Thanksgiving in the
memo line or give online under Giving and choose Thanksgiving in
the fund drop-down box.

WPC is hosting a blood drive on Monday, November 22 from
1:30-6:30 p.m. What better way to show thanksgiving than by donating to help
save lives. Please help us fill our 22 openings. Every pint is a life saving gift. Please
sign up at on our church website. If you can’t donate….you can still help by spreading
the word through your networks and community. Thank you for your support of this
important mission project!

Thursday Morning Men’s Ministry - 7:00 AM - Hybrid - Fireside
Rm. & via Zoom
David Bronkema, Ph. D.; Associate Professor of International Development;
Templeton Chair for Christian Service through Entrepreneurship; Eastern
University is our guest speaker for November.

Questions? Please contact Tim Pretz or Sal Ambrosio See the flyer for full details.
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